From:
To:
Subject: Fwd: Aircraft accident at 6AZ8

Date: Saturday, October 1, 2022 4:15:39 PM

Hi Fabian
This came nto the witness email box.

Regards
Erik

Erik R Grosof
NTSB
Chief Special Operations Div.

Sent via AT&T FirstNet

rror

Sent: Saturday, October 1, 2022 13:44
To: eyewitnessreport
Subject: Aircraft accident at 6AZ8

[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,

I saw the last approach the Grumman made prior to crashing on Wednesday. My house is at
the approach end of runway 25 at the Flying Diamond airpark, 6AZS.

I was working in the yard and thought wow, he is pretty fast and a little high, but thought it
was just his last landing as I didn't hear anything, being so far from the departure end of 25.
I am a CFII and A320 captain for United and have lived and flown off the airpark for 16
years.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. I am at work the next 4 days, so phone off
sometimes.

Laurel Peterson





